
 

Brothers,

 The past few weeks at 201 Gray have been very busy and very exciting.  After a 
successful College of Agriculture and Life Sciences Week (CALS Week), Homecoming, 
and Agriculture Career Fair things are finally returning back to normal.  
 
 In the midst of all our other activities in the past few weeks the brothers of Eta
chapter had the opportunity to host a rally for the Governor, Brother Terry Branstad 
“1487”, and Lieutenant Governor Kim Reynolds.  Also present at the event was Congressman Steve King, Paul Pate who is 
running for Secretary of State, and Adam Gregg who is running for State Attorney 
   General.  Jeremy Davis was also present. Davis will be running 
   for Iowa State Senate to represent the district that includes 
   Iowa State University.  Three local candidates were also 
   present to meet students and guests.  

    When presented with the opportunity to host a rally 
   for Governor Branstad we jumped at the chance.  Branstad 
   was initiated into Eta chapter as an Honary Member in 1989.  He served as Governor of Iowa from  
   1983 to 1999.  He then stepped down from his position but ran again and was re-elected to office in
   2011.  He is running for his second consecutive term as Governor now.  The need for good 
   government leaders who support agriculture is important and we are glad to show appreciation.
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Stay updated on Alpha Gamma Rho.
Home Office site:   http://www.alphagammarho.org
Eta Chapter site:    http://www.isuagr.org 
Like us on Facebook for the most up to date 
information on all things happening at Eta Chapter.  
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